
September 22, 2024

Mountain West Conference for Women’s Volleyball
Office of the President

Safe and fair play in the Mountain West Conference Women’s Volleyball teams
has failed. The governing body has a duty to protect our young adult women’s
safety on the court, in the locker room and provide a level fair playing field.

The separation of men’s and women’s sport categories ensure fairness and
safety in sports. Biology dictates these categories. What our female athletes
are experiencing is overwhelming pressure to make decisions that should and
must be made at higher levels.

One if not all are saying the following:

● They are afraid to talk. Fear to speak is not freedom.
● They are fearful of being judged. Communicating the truth about biology

is not unkind.
● They are scared to ask for boundaries. Being coerced is not consent.

Many Governors have asked for clear guidance from the NCAA. Now I ask you,
as the President of your institution, to support our Mountain West Athletic
Conference women volleyball athletes to boycott matches against San Jose
State University.

A guarantee from the Mountain West Conference to refuse to play against
volleyball teams with biological males will count as a loss and against their
standings until the NCAA separates collegiate sports by biological sex.

It's biology, it’s truth and it's common sense.

Best regards,

#fairplayncaa


